
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 
Thursday 12th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to take Year 4 to Pizza Express on Wednesday 29th November 2023. Whist there, pupils will be 

learning all about food hygiene and the ingredients needed to make the perfect pizza.  As well as this, pupils will get 

the chance to make their very own pizza – with the help of one of their top chefs.  This opportunity will enable all 

children to practice the basic skills required to make their own meal within a professional kitchen and in a safe and fit 

for purpose environment. 

 

Pupils will also have the opportunity to try new foods which they may have not have tasted before.  

 

Therefore, if your child has any allergies, please make sure school are aware of this.  

 

To cover the cost of the trip, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £6.00 per pupil to cover transport and 

insurance.  Full payment will need to be paid on ParentPay and permission to take part on the trip no later than 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023.  Although such a contribution is voluntary, should contributions received by 

the school render the trip to be considered not viable, it will be cancelled and all contributions will be 

refunded.  

 

However, in cases of financial hardship and particularly for our families in receipt of free school meals, we may be able 

to subsidise your contribution.  Circumstances such as these will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to me if 

this is the case – Mrs Reynolds (Head Teacher). 

 

The time spent at Pizza Express is free, the pupils will be travelling to and from the venue on a coach accompanied by 

Norwood Staff.  Pupils will leave Norwood at 9.00am and will return at 11:30am approx.  Pupisl will need to wear 

their full school uniform. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and make payment on ParentPay by Wednesday 22nd November 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss M Hodgkins   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

 

Name of child: _________________________________________ 

 

I give / do not give permission for my child to travel to Pizza Express and to travel on a coach on Wednesday 29th 

November 2023. 

I have paid/will pay £6.00 on ParentPay to cover the cost of the trip. 

 

I understand that my child with the have the opportunity to try various foods and I have informed school of any 

allergies.  

 

Signed: ______________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: _____________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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